
Winter Celebration!  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
On Tuesday, December 15th, John Lyman Elementary School will present our 
winter concert. The performance will feature the third and fourth grade students 
and the debut of our newest musicians… our kindergartners!   
 
There will be two performances. The first will begin at 2:15 P.M. in the 
auditorium. While this concert is mainly for the members of the school 
community, we do encourage you to have grandparents and extended family 
attend the afternoon show, as space will be limited in the evening.  
 
The evening performance begins at 6:30 P.M. in the John Lyman School 
auditorium. Students should arrive at the school at 6:15 P.M. The third and fourth 
grade students will report to the posted location that they can find in the lobby. 
The kindergarten students will meet in one of the kindergarten classrooms.  
 
Students should dress appropriately for the evening concert. Girls should wear a 
neat top with a skirt or slacks. A dress is also acceptable. Boys should wear a 
neat pair of slacks and a shirt with a collar. Students should feel free to wear 
festive colors that represent the season. Please avoid wearing sneakers or jeans 
to the evening performance. Lastly, we ask that students leave their coats or 
jackets with their parent/guardian during the concert. 
 
The concert will last roughly one half hour. Please understand that every student 
is important to both performances and should plan to attend each show.  
 
If there are any questions or concerns, please contact me at the school or e-mail 
me at mmeurs@rsd13.org. I will promptly return your call or e-mail. I am looking 
forward to seeing everyone and enjoying an evening of music. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Meurs 
Music Teacher 


